
Feb. Meeting Minutes – held 2/3/24 @ St. Theresa @ 9:45 a.m. 

Those in attendance: Dave Schlagel, Garrison Price, Harris Kelmentis, Joh Rossi (via Zoom); 
Bill Benning, Lisa Rowe, Tina Stryker, Dave Marazzo & Jimm Vaskolris 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• We spoke about the current budget.  CRC is getting expensive; CRC’s new contract 
is adding $100/yr.   

• Also discussed arranging a second trip to St. Joan of Arc.  John will make the 
arrangements. 

• Motion to accept Treasurer’s Report: Tina; Seconded by Bill 

Pre-Cursillo: 

• We currently have 4 women signed up for the upcoming W-103. Discussed needing 
6 candidates. 

• 10 team members 
• Tina sent letters to the candidates. 
• Motion to accept Lisa; Seconded by Garrison 

Cursillo: 

• Womens 104th Weekend - July 11th – 14th 2024, St Pius X 

• Mens 108th Weekend - July 18th – 21st, 2024, St Pius 

• Made a few minor adjustments to the Hbg Cursillo Manual after recommendations 
from Rector and Assistant Rector from the M107th Weekend. 

• Womens 103 at Mariawald Retreat Center  
• Discussed the possibility of Fr. Weary as the Spiritual Advisor.  He is trying to get 

coverage.  We are also considering Fr. Ben.   
• Priests must go through Dave. 
• Also discussed getting 16-18 oz. soup bowls for the Pius Weekends 
• Discussed prior issues with Palanca.net. 
• Motion to accept Bill; Seconded by Dave S. 

  



Post-Cursillo: 

• Carlisle Ultreya has been scheduled for Monday, Feb. 12, starting at 
6:30 p.m.  The location is the Warrell Social Hall, which is part of the 
school.  Deacon Bryan Salzmann will serve as the spiritual advisor.   

• Motion to accept: Tina; Seconded by Dave S.  

School of Leaders: 

• Need topics.  It’s a work in progress. 
• Motion to accept:  John; seconded by Dave S. 

Communications: 

????? – nothing to report 

We’ve also discussed trying to schedule the Mass of Remembrance; setting up a 
table at the Men’s Conference .  

I have something written about the Coordinator Manual and National 30 days 
prior, but don’t know why.  Maybe they were my personal notes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


